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• It’s not Friday, but I have a riddle for you.  Why did the bicycle fall over?  Because it was “two tired.” 

Hey, speaking of that, did you walk, bike or roll to school today?  Don’t forget to tell your teacher how 
to go to school today!  

• Library club starts today! This club is for anyone who would like to help out around the library. Last 
year we did things like create book displays, help to shelve books and read picture books to local 
grade 1 classes. If you think you might enjoy this club, please join us for our first meeting today in the 
library right after the lunch bell. Bring your lunch with you to eat together.  

• Dance team #1 meets today in the dance/drama room with Mrs. Knapp at lunch. 
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow, don’t forget your cards. 
• Coding club runs today and tomorrow, from 3:00-4:15. Coding club will now take place in the library. 
• Photo retakes will be happening this afternoon in the library for anyone who missed the first photo 

day or is in need of a retake. Listen to the announcements after lunch; Grade 8s will go first.  
• Tomorrow’s hot lunch is Lin Heung lunch boxes. Your advisory teachers have the order lists; please 

check with them if you are not sure if a lunch has been ordered for you. 
• Grade 7/8 boys competitive basketball, your next practice is tomorrow morning at 7:45 in the gym.  
• Boys 7/8 rec. basketball team has practice at lunch today in the gym; bring your lunches at 12:00. 
• Boys 6/7 rec. (Chris’s team) are practising after school today. Be ready to go at 3:00 in the gym. 
• Congratulations to our co-ed soccer team as they finished their season yesterday. The players 

displayed great sportsmanship and teamwork throughout the season and were a pleasure to coach. 
Mr. D. and Mr. Owen thank you for representing yourselves and your school with fairplay and class. 

• Calling all Sports Leadership Students: Our season of needing scorekeepers is here. Our first home 
games start next week. If you are interested in being a scorekeeper this basketball season, please 
come to a sign up and training session this Friday at lunch in Mr. Owen’s room after eating time.   

• Remember that tomorrow morning, the Bearly Made Boutique will be back in the gathering space 
until the first bell! We’ve got a fantastic selection of handmade earrings, including spooky 
Halloween designs! So, don’t forget to bring some money if you want to grab a pair before class 
starts. See you tomorrow morning at the Bearly Made Boutique! 

• Teachers, please excuse your cross country runners at the start of block 7 today so they can get to 
their final meet of the season. Thanks! 

• Grade 6 and 7 music exploratory students, please bring your scissors and a pencil with you today. 
• And finally today begins our new exploratory round for grade 6s, 7s and those in our 7/8 class. 

Please go outside your class doors and walk around the school to the outside doors. If you are in 
music, dance/drama, woodshop or outdoor ed. please go to the doors by the music room. If you are 
in art or home ec. please go to the doors by the back of the gym and if you are in the new 
makerspace with Ms. Duncan, please go to the library.    

 
 


